
7/16/2017 

 

District MD27-D1 MyLCI Administrator Report 

District Cabinet Meeting  
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As of the end of June 2017 we ended up with a decline in the District’s membership of 15 

members.  Last year we were up 71 members.  Still have 58 Clubs in the District. 

 

Nineteen Clubs earned the Club Excellence Award as compared to 23 Clubs last year. 

 

We had 49 Clubs complete all four areas of the Centennial Service Challenge which was four 

more than last year.   

 

All 58 Clubs got in their Monthly Membership Reports for the Lions year 2016-2017.  We were 

the only District in the state to do this.   

 

Clubs reported Activities in the MyLCI system at a rate of 89% last year as compared to 66% the 

year before.  

 

I think last year was a very good year for our District!  Let’s make sure the Monthly Membership 

Reports stay at 100% this year and the Activity reports go to 100% as well!  This would mean all 

Clubs must have some type of Activity every month and report it. 

 

I know another District is working towards having all their Clubs at 100% in both Monthly 

Membership and Activity reporting.  We will have our work cut out to stay as the Number One 

District in the state! 

 

Keep up the good work and thanks for all your work last year. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

PDG Richard “Dick” Schwedrsky 

 

 


